From: Daren Zuk

Sent:04 August 2023 09:32To:Planning PlanningSubject:FW: 12 Chalcot Crescent

Hello,

Please log the below email under 2023/2804/P.

Thanks,

Daren Zuk Senior Planner Regeneration and Planning London Borough of Camden

-----Original Message-----

From: Alison Reed

Sent: 03 August 2023 18:00

To: Daren Zuk < Daren. Zuk@camden.gov.uk >

Subject: 12 Chalcot Crescent

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr Zuk,

I have lived in Chalcot Crescent for over 40 years and unfortunately the extension at number 12 had already been installed when we moved here.

We never understood how it could have got planning permission in such a charming crescent, as it is entirely out of keeping and so unsightly.

As you know, we are a very narrow street, and the plans could seriously affect our privacy, particularly on the top floor. It is most regrettable.

I know my neighbour Dr Kevin Coates has been in touch with you, and I fully endorse his response to the plans.

Alison Reed

13 Chalcot Crescent